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August 5, 2019 

 

Dear Warde Families, 

  

My name is Paul Cavanna, and I am truly honored to serve as your headmaster.  Warde has a 

wonderful school community, and I am proud to be a member of it.  I profoundly believe that it 

is essential to have a strong relationship with the Warde family community.  Together we can 

continue to instill the Warde High School Core Values of being Welcoming, Academic, 

Respectful, Dynamic, and Ethical.  

  
As a new leader of our school community, it is necessary that I listen and learn.  To that end, I 

have created a six-month entry plan that will provide me with information about our school’s 

culture, past and present practices, and future opportunities for innovation.  A fundamental 

component of this plan is the opportunity to get to know the great families that make up our 

school community.   

 

I would like to cordially invite you to attend a "meet and greet" session on Wednesday, August 

21, 2019 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. in the main lobby.  If your schedule permits, please stop 

by and say hello.  Additionally, I am looking forward to seeing everyone at our Open House, 

which will take place on Thursday, September 5, 2019 from 6:30 p.m. to 9:15 p.m. 
 

I wish you a safe and enjoyable remainder of your summer vacation.  I am looking forward to 

getting to know each one of you and learning from your insights and perspectives.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 Headmaster    


